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St Edmunds, Mitchley Avenue, Riddlesdown, Surrey, CR2 9HL - 07837 635028 

Newsletter St Edmunds 5th January 2022 

Week  Date Colour  Shape Number  Letter  Theme  
 

Week 
1 

5th – 07th 
January 2022 

Blue Square 8     H Welcome back/ Oral 
Health/Visiting 
Dentist 
 

 
Week 

2 

10th – 14th 
January 

2022 

 

Blue Square 9 I Oral Health/Visiting 
Dentist Dentist  

 
Week 

3 

17th – 21st 
January  

2022 
 

Green Rectangle 9 I Winter/Artic 
animals/ Who 
hibernates in UK  

Week 
4 

24th – 28st 
January 

2022 

Green Rectangle       10 J Winter/Keeping 
warm/ What we eat/ 
Wear/Self Help 

Week 
5 

 

31st January – 
4th February 

2022 

Red 
 

Circle      10 J Chinese New Year 
 
 

Week 
6 

071h – 11th  
February  

2022 

Red Circle 11       K Valentine’s Day/ 
Movement and 
dance  

 

Christmas gifts: Thank you for your kind Christmas gifts. We hope you had a most enjoyable 
holiday.  We wish you all a Happy, Healthy New Year 2022. 

Lunches: Please ensure that all lunches contain healthy food and drink. Please can you ensure that 
grapes, sausages, and cherry tomatoes are cut as they are a choking hazard. At Castle Day Nursery we 
observe a no nut policy therefor please do not send your child with any items that may contain nuts i.e., 
nutty spread such as peanut butter/ Nutella or any loose nuts.  
Please can we ask not to put sweets in your child lunch boxes. Ensure that lunchbox contains ice 
pack throughout the year and are made of hard plastic material or use a plastic box that we can 
sanitize. 
Invoices: Please note that the invoices are payable in 14 days as per date issued as in your parent 
contract. Please check your invoices and note that if overcharged/undercharge inform immediately 
Parking: Please respect our neighbour’s drives and do not park across their drive 
 
Request for any children’s home language books and songs/cd (where English is a second 
language) to donate to the nursery please.  
 

Dates for Diary: 

Half Term: Monday 14th– 18th February 

Kind Regards St Edmund’s Team 


